

Department of Mathematics

Dear Mr. Phat Vo:

Each year the Department of Mathematics reviews the records of its students and chooses those of outstanding academic achievement to receive awards. I am very happy to inform you that you have been selected to receive the M.F. Janowitz Endowed Memorial Scholarship. This scholarship is in recognition of your academic record and is in the amount of \$1,000.00. You will be eligible to receive half the amount in Fall 2021 and Winter 2022. That is, if you are graduating in Fall 2021, then you will receive half the amount in Fall 2021. A brief biography of Dr. Janowitz is included with this email.

Your award will be processed and awarded over the Academic Year 2021-22. Funds are first applied to your account balance. If the sum of your awards exceeds your term charges, you will be issued a refund.

This year we will be putting together a video, instead of an in-person awards ceremony, that will be posted across our Social Media and on our department website. We would like to include some information about you and the award you are receiving. We ask that you provide the following information by April 13, 2021. A link for your submission will be provided in a separate e-mail. Also a link will be provided to you with the location of the award video when it becomes available.

Please submit the following for the award video (include your first and last name as part of your file name for your photo and your description):

- 1) A picture of yourself.
- 2) Explain:
 - a. What is your degree in?
 - b. Why did you decide to pursue a degree?
 - c. What are your plans after graduation?
 - d. What does it mean to you to win this award?
 - e. Is there anything else you would like to add?

Congratulations on your achievement! We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Melinda Lanni

Melinda Lanni
Chair of the Activities Committee
Senior Lecturer, Emerging & Rising Scholars Program
Department of Mathematics, Wayne State University